
M u m b a i  M e t r o  R a i l  C o r p o r a t i o n  L i m i t e d   

 

Consultant  ED (Planning) 

 

 

 

Corrigendum 1 
 

MMRC has invited Bids (through e-tendering process) from eligible Bidder(s), for “Preparation 

of Detailed Project Report for Direct Pedestrian Subway Connection Between Metro Line 3 

Stations and Adjoining Developments” on 7th January 2022. All documents related to this bid 

document are available on the MMRC e-tendering portal www.tenderwizard.com/MMRC.  

Pre-bid meeting for the RFP is scheduled on 21.01.2022 at 12.00 PM to discuss/clarify queries 

from interested bidders. Same can be attended through VC on following link:  

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-

join/19%3ameeting_ZmQxNzBiYWYtYWU0ZC00Nzc5LTk3ZTEtMjA1MzAwNWExYzEw%40thread.

v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d83091df-739d-45b5-8f20-

39770ee9663e%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22d08071a2-6f7c-4dae-8ce1-254b53e146bf%22%7d 

 

Date: 18.01.2022 

Place: Mumbai  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Sd- 

 

(R. Ramana) 

Executive Director (Planning) 

 

 


